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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dale Buys
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2020 10:59 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco
Cc: John Hightower
Subject: Docket No. 20190125-WS

Dorothy, 
Please move DN 11433-2019 filed in Docket No. 20190125-WS from the docket file to consumer correspondence. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
 
Dale R. Buys 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
dbuys@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6536 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




